
Public Water Supply District #3 of Clay County 
Board of Directors 

 
Minutes 

 
A budget workshop was held by the Board of Directors of Public Water Supply 
District #3 of Clay County at the water department office on September 10, 2025 
at 6:15 p.m. 
 
The following directors were present:  Dave Christenson, Leslie Williams, Kim 
Parker.  Taryn Bilbruck was absent.  Jack Thompson presided.  Also present was:  
Debbie Reeves. 
 
Debbie Reeves, Treasurer presented the proposed budget for year beginning 
October 1, 2025.  She informed the Board of increases and decreases compared 
to the current year. 
 
Debbie Reeves, stated that the new billing software was not included in the 
proposed budget but that the board may want to research the cost in the future. 
 
After discussion of proposed budget, The Board of Directors felt the District is in 
good standings. 
 
Motion was made by Williams to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Parker. On a 
call by the Chair for ayes and nays motion was carried. 
 
 
______________________________ 
Jack Thompson, President 
 
 
______________________________ 
Debbie Reeves, Treasurer 


